
 
 

HFL/SEC/2019 

17th May, 2019  

 

To, 

The Secretary, 

The Stock Exchange Mumbai 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, 

MUMBAI. 

 

Dear Sir, 

  

Sub: Notice of the 198th Board Meeting  

 

Notice is hereby given in pursuant to Regulation 33 of the Securities and Exchange Board 

of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 198th 

Meeting of Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to be held on Friday 24th May, 

2019 at 1.30 P.M. at Registered office of the Company 303, Babukhan Estates, 

Basheerbagh, Hyderabad- 500001 to consider and to approve the Audited Financial Results 

of the Company for the quarter and year ended 31st March, 2019. 

 

This is for your information and records. 

 

Kindly acknowledge receipt. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

For HINDUSTAN FLUOROCARBONS LTD 
  

 
 

 

                       (Rajani K) 

                 Company Secretary 
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